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Board Members  

Ken Pollaski- Supervisor   Amy Patterson- Clerk    Phil Lodholtz- Trustee 

Janel Eichenberg- Treasurer Joyce Beach- Trustee 

Meeting Called To Order 

Supervisor Ken Pollaski brought the Chase Township Board meeting to order at 6:36pm.  Roll call shows 

Ken Pollaski, Amy Patterson, Joyce Beach, Phil Lodholtz and Janel Eichenberg present. 

 

Budget amendment for last fiscal year 2021/2022 

Phil Lodholtz made a motion to amend the 2021/2022 budget to reflect increases in line items noted. 

Seconded by Joyce Beach. Motion passed unanimously.  

Corrected budget by line item is attached to minutes. 

 

New budget for 2022/2023 

The board had discussion by line item of adjustments to budget. 

-Cemetery Phil Lodholtz will look for a mower budgeted amount $5000.00 

-Deputy treasurer and clerk wages change to $500.00 per year instead of $300.00 per year. 

-Township hall cleaning increases wages to $3000.00 per year or $57.69 per cleaning. With the increase 

the township needs the oven, refrigerator, mop floors, bathrooms, and wipe down windows once a 

month.  

-ARPA funds portion was used in last budget year to pay for website. In the new budget projects will still 

have to be decided. 

 

Township Income $231,850.87 

Township Expenses $230,221.16 

 

Library Income $40,975.00 

Library Expenses $40,750.38 

 

Joyce Beach made a motion to accept the 2022/2023 budget as presented. Seconded by Phil Lodholtz. 

Roll call vote: Janel yes, Joyce yes, Ken yes, Phil yes, Amy yes. Motion passed. 

 

Citizens Time and Public Comment 
 
Adjournment: 
Motion to adjourn meeting by Amy Patterson, seconded by Phil Lodholtz. Motion passed unanimously.  
Meeting was adjourned at 7:43 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Amy Patterson  
Chase Township Clerk  

 


